Closed consultation: Cycling and
Walking Investment Strategy (CWIS)

safety review

Updated: Summary of responses added.

Invites those with an interest in improving safety of cyclists and
pedestrians to provide evidence, drawing on experience from the UK or other
countries, that can be used to shape future policy decisions.

This call for evidence forms part of the wider consultation on road safety

issues related to cycling — phase 2 of the Cycle Safety Review, announced in
September 2017.

A factsheet on pedal cycle casualties is available.
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